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Hi Shelley,

| understand that the developer revised their submission on the 17th of October
and the commissioner has set the hearing dates for 22-24 November. This seems
extremely rushed given the revised submission timing and I'm having difficulties in
participating in this process when there is not enough time to consider all the
evidence. | also query whether the commissioners can thoroughly consider the
matter without all submitters/experts having the time to respond to last-minute
changes?

My request is for the hearings to be delayed to give sufficient time for myself (and
presumably all other submitters) to give due consideration to the revised
proposal, and all subsequent proposals should they be revised yet again. | trust
you will forward my concerns to the appropriate person.

Cheers,
Sam Murray

On Wed, Oct 19, 2022 at 2:50 PM DP Hearings <DP.Hearings@gldc.govt.nz> wrote:

Please be advised that the Commissioners have issued a Minute and this is now available
under Minutes and Memoranda on the PDP Hearings webpage here:

https://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-council/district-plan/proposed-district-
plan/hearings/arthurs-point-stage-1

Kind regards

Shelley Dawson

Shelley Dawson | Senior District Plan Administrator
Planning & Development | Queenstown Lakes District
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